SILENT BIKRAM YOGA CLASS

W/YOLANDA
FRIDAY, AUGUST 17'" 8PM

(Must have practiced 10 traditional Bikram classes)
100% of the donations will go to the Hearing Loss Association of America.

Our family will be participating in Hearing Loss Association of America's NYC
Walk4Hearing on Sunday, September 30th in Riverside Park W 97th St. & Riverside
Dr. New York, NY. As many of you may not know, my nephew M.J. is deaf and wears
bilateral cochlear implants. As soon as my family were told seven years ago that my
nephew had bilateral severe to profound hearing loss they dived into a world that
was foreign to them. They have received support with open arms from professionals
in the field: doctors, audiologist, speech pathologist, parents of hearing impaired and
deaf children and from family and friends. M.J. will be going into the 2nd grade in our
local mainstream elementary school. He excels in math and sports. He loves his
friends and is very vocal in telling people who ask about this implants that they "help
him hear".

Please join me in this SILENT BIKRAM YOGA CLASS. Cash & Check donations are
accepted. Please make checks payable to Walk 4 Hearing.

Yolanda’s nephew MJ



